WAMP « WFMP
NATIONAL BROADCASTING COMPANY,1nc.

A SERVICE OF RADIO CORPORATION OF AMERICA
Chamber of Commerce Building, Pittsburgh 19, Pa.

GRANT 1-8600

Mr., S«R. Morss March 3, 1959.
H 3,
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you very much for the report on the reception of WAMP as
heard by you in Bradford, Mass. on February 23, 1959 from 3:09 AM to
53:23 AM EST.

We are happy to know that you were a listener to this special DX

program broadcast for the National Radio Club.

Your loggings of the times and program material are in complete
accord with our log and we are very pleased to send to you this letter
of verification confirming your reception of WAMP.

Good luck to you and lots of good listening and good DX.

Best regards.

Sincerely Y?urs

Peter Gramba
Transmitter Supervisor.




